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NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that practical Examination of Pre-final MBBS students of 
Batch 2019 scheduled to be held on today i.e 07-06-2022 (Tuesday) is hereby 
postponed. 

However the said examination will be held on 09-06-2022 (Thursday) as per the 
time table already notified. 

By Order 

 Sd/- 
Registrar Academics 

Govt. Medical College 
Baramulla 

 
No:-GMC/Bla/Acad/1135-37                                    Date:-07-06-2022 
 
Copt to:-  

1. All Concerned Head of the Departments GMC Baramulla for information. 
2. Chairman Academics GMC Baramulla for information. 
3. I/C Website for upload the notice on college website. 
4. Notice Boards  
5. Office copy.  


